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May 2017 – Issue No.  77 

$$$ SALES TAX $$$ 
Sales Tax Revenue received for the month of February 2017 
is ↓ 2.5% from February 2016; and ↑3.3% YTD over 2016. 
Lodging Tax Revenue received for the month of February 
2017 is ↓5.9% from February 2016; and is ↑15.7% YTD over 
2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF GROVE ANNUAL 

JULY 3RD CELEBRATION 
       Traffic Flow Plan in next month’s newsletter. 
 
Donation buckets will be located at the watermelon serving area to 
allow attendees the opportunity to help make next year’s July 3

rd
 

Celebration bigger and better. 

 
 

 

 

LEND A HAND FOR 

       Lady 

          Grand 
ANNUAL 

SHORELINE CLEAN-UP 
JUNE 3, 2017 

9 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
GRDA and Grand Lake Sail & Power Squadron along with the 
support of many lake area businesses have helped make the 
annual shoreline ‘spring clean-up’ a success. 
A dumpster will be located at Grove Springs Park, for other 
locations, please contact GRDA. 
This is only for shoreline debris and not household or 
commercial use. 

 
 

 

  AMERICAN 
HERITAGE 

MUSIC FESTIVAL 
  JUNE 9, 10, 11 

   Civic Center/Snider’s Camp 

 

GROVE ROTARY CLUB 
ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 

LOBSTERFEST 
JUNE 16 

Grove Civic Center 

 

 Daily or Full Event Passes 

 

                        WOLF CREEK PARK 
                             & WOLFIE  

memorabilia items 
such as caps & shirts 
will soon be available 

to purchase 
 

 

  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
A new federal regulation concerning natural gas pipeline safety 
requires Grove Municipal Services Authority (GMSA) to notify its 
customers of their right to request the installation of an Excess 
Flow Valve (EFV) on their existing natural gas line. Visit the city’s 
website www.cityofgroveok.gov for more information. 

http://www.cityofgroveok.gov/

